

CARA Bulletin

18 April 2019

CARA events

- CARA Litter Pick. A very BIG thank you to the 15 CARA members who turned out on 7th April to litter pick our neighbourhood. In only one hour, we picked up a huge amount of litter in 11 sacks. We even collected a discarded fire extinguisher. We hope to hold more events in the future. Would you be interested in helping? E-mail: barry@barrygilbertson.com.
- Annual General Meeting: Thursday 9th May at 6.30pm for 7.00pm at the Royal Pavilion Café in Victoria Park. Complimentary drink on arrival. Finger buffet and pay bar after the short business of the meeting. Come and discuss the priorities on which you would like your Committee to focus in 2019/20.



Local issues

• Road re-surfacing. As advised in our Bulletin of February 9th, we can confirm that B&NES Council will be reconstructing and resurfacing The Circus road shortly.

B&NES will shortly make an order to close temporarily to vehicles and suspend parking to enable the works to be completed. We expect the order to be operative from 13th May 2019 for a maximum period of 6 months. However, the restrictions are unlikely to be effected for the whole of the period; it is anticipated that the road will be restricted as and when traffic signs are in position and only for so long as is necessary to execute the works.

Notices will be issued in due course with more detail.

Website: www.carabath.com E-mail: carabath@hotmail.com Facebook: www.facebook.com/carainbath/

CARA Committee 2018/19		Our email addresses are on our website www.carabath.com	
Barry Gilbertson	Chairman	Bernard Horn	Secretary
Richard Brown	Vice Chairman/Traffic	Anne Love	Waste
Malcolm Baldwin	FoBRA	Mike Richardson	Treasurer
George Feiger	Traffic	Ron Temperton	City Centre Action Group
Jackie Hampton	Social Secretary		

Website: www.carabath.com E-mail: carabath@hotmail.com Facebook: www.facebook.com/carainbath/